
 
 
 
 
We’re Expanding our Team! 
 
Tactile Graphics Designer  
 
The Braille Challenge is a growing program and we’re looking for passionate, creative and 
talented individuals who want to get into one of the most exciting programs in the field 
right now! We currently have an opportunity for an experienced tactile graphics designer 
to join our Braille Challenge contest development team. This is a paid contracted position. 
You will dedicate time during Braille Challenge pre-season and pre-Finals to design our 
Charts & Graphs contests for both preliminary contests and Finals contests. You will 
ONLY be responsible for graphics design and not Charts & Graphs contest content. 
 
Our tactile graphics designer duties would include, but are not limited to: 
 

• Knowledge of BANA Guidelines and Standards for Tactile Graphics. 
• Ability to design tactile graphs/maps in accordance with BANA guidelines and 

standards. 
• Ability to coordinate with contests transcriber for the purpose of editing graphic 

designs to ensure they match the braille contests.  
• Ability to read print braille is helpful, but not required.  

 
Start date is March 2021 
 
If this sounds like you, you have knowledge of tactile graphics, great communication 
skills, and a passion for braille literacy - we want to hear from you! Email: Rachel Antoine, 
Manager of National Programs and Services at rantoine@brailleinstitute.org and Matthew 
J. Beckwith, National and Youth Programs Manager at mjbeckwith@brailleinstitute.org. 
 
Posted January 2021 
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